
LLOYD BENTSEN 
T~XAS 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 

November 24, 1986 

Hector P. Garcia, M.D. 
American GI Forum of the U.S. 
1315 Bright Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Hector: 

Thank you for your recent letter on behalf of Carlos Luis Tellez 
who appears to be a highly qualified candidate for employment on 
the Finance Committee. 

Mr. Tellez's qualifications are impressive and certainly his past 
professional accomplishments make him a prime candidate for the 
Committee. However, it is too early to make staffing decisions 
at this time. All job inquiries, including his, will be given to 
the Staff Director as soon as that person has been named. 

Thank you, again. I appreciate your interest in my office. 

Sincerely, 

Lloyd Bentsen 


